
Power Line Clearance Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Utility Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Request for Power Line Clearance for New Construction 

Dear [Utility Company Representative's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request power line clearance for a new 

construction project located at [Insert Project Address/Location]. 

The proposed construction will commence on [Start Date] and is expected to be completed by 

[End Date]. To ensure the safety and compliance of the project, it is critical to obtain proper 

clearance from the power lines adjacent to the property. 

We are committed to adhering to all safety regulations and guidelines set forth by your 

organization and will collaborate closely throughout the process. Please inform us of the 

necessary steps to initiate the clearance process. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


